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Los Angeles Managing Partner Tapped for Labor and
Employment Roundtable Discussion
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The Los Angeles Business Journal recently hosted a roundtable discussion focused on the top labor

and employment trends in California and across the country. Todd Scherwin, managing partner of

the firm’s Los Angeles and Woodland Hills office, was one of three attorneys selected to participate

in the high-level discussion. Throughout the conversation, Todd provides insight on the most

significant new employment laws taking effect in 2020, how COVID-19 has impacted employment

law, and how changes to marijuana and worker classification laws are impacting workplace policies.

To read the full interview, visit Los Angeles Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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